
 
Dear Parents, 
Jay Hind! 
 
This is to inform you that the photo session for the student I-Cards will be conducted on 15th 
April 2025 (Tuesday) during school hours. 
 
We request you to kindly ensure the following: 
 
Your ward comes to school in proper and complete school uniform. 
 
Your ward must not remain absent on this day under any circumstances. 
 
The child should be well-groomed and presentable. 
 
Your cooperation is highly appreciated to ensure a smooth and successful photo session. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Principal 
Freedom Valley School 


